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Newsletter 13 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Rags to Riches for Schools – Clothing Collection  
Thank you for your kind donations for the last collection. We raised £30.50 for the school.  
 

Christian Aid Week – Cake Sale  
Thank you for your donations for Christian Aid Week, we raised £65.64.   
 
Non Uniform Day  
Thank you for your recent donations of Bottles, our next non uniform event is as follows: 

 Wednesday 13th June Beach Day Wear for chocolates  
 
Book Fair – Wednesday 13th June – Tuesday 19th June 
Once again we will be hosting a scholastic book fair. The school will receive 100% commission on all books sold.  
The children will have a chance to look at the books during the school day. Parents are welcome to browse the 
selection and make purchases (if they wish) at the following times: 

 
Thursday 14th June     8.20 - 8.40am 
Thursday 14th June     3.00 - 3.30pm 
Friday 15th June          3.00 - 3.30pm 
Monday 18th June      3.00 - 3.30pm  
Tuesday 19th June      8.20 - 8.40am 

 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school library! We can only take cash 
or cheques payable to Littledean Primary School. 
 
Country Dance Festival – Chestnut Class - Thursday 14th June  
The annual Country Dance Festival will take place at Speech House on 14th June (reserve date 20th June). Entry is 
free there will be a raffle, and refreshments will be available to purchase. Please bring a picnic rug or chair to sit 
on. We need to meet at Speech House by 6.00 p.m. latest and should be finished by approximately 8.30 p.m. 
Please join us for an enjoyable evening. 
 
School Photographs – Friday 15th June 
The School Photographer will be in school on Friday 15th June.  Children will have Class Group photos and the Year 
6 Pupils will have Class Group and individual photos. 
 
Friend Summer Fair – Saturday 16th June 
This will take place from 2.00 – 4.00 but as always we need as much help as possible setting up and clearing away 
on the day. Please help out if you can. 
 
Raffle tickets were sent home a few weeks ago if you can sell them please return the counterfoils and money to 
school before Friday 15th June, if you are unable to sell them please return the whole books to school – thank you. 

mailto:admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk
http://www.littledeanprimary.co.uk/

